
The Don Hall Trophy  - Flag Marshal of the Year 

The recipient of the Don Hall Trophy is Steve Cox. 

 

In 10 years of marshalling this marshal has only missed one meeting at Oulton 

and that due to a borrowed car breaking down on the way to 

the circuit. This is a record few can match or even aspire to. This year a major 

test of stamina was manning Chief Flag duties single handed for the two days 

of the Ferrari Challenge. I for one think that alone was a fantastic show of 

endurance!!! 

 

Having served time on the bank and then being converted to the art of 

flagging they have for the last 4 years been a valuable member of the Chief 

Flag team. In this time as well as becoming a very accomplished and 

reliable Deputy Chief Flag (a preferred role) this marshal has designed and 

constructed some of the equipment we use and played a forward role on 

the annual planning and delivery of flag training. 

 

This marshal is well known and liked around the circuit and in the paddock. The 

committee has in fact received several nominations for this marshal. 

 

Ultimately a role model marshal and an essential asset to the Club and 

Oulton Park. 


